
We have recently heard... “I wonder what the 
last Friday Fact of 2023 could be?”

On behalf of the “Friday Facts” editorial committee 
we would like to thank you for your comments, thoughts and ideas 

throughout the year.  We hope you have found these facts informative.  
If you wish to submit a topic or question for a Friday Fact, please 
email your idea to Kathy Gaseor at kgaseor@villageofnorridge.com.  

On behalf of Village President Daniel Tannhauser, the Norridge 
Village Board, and all employees, a healthy and Happy New Year to 
your and yours.  Let’s make 2024 a great year.
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